
On January 20, 2023, the Northwestern Oklahoma State University Faculty Senate unanimously 
voted to uphold the current law opposing weapons on all NWOSU campuses. The faculty senate 
has a long history of opposing weapons on campus and supporting laws which ban weapons on 
all NWOSU campuses.  
 
"Therefore, be it resolved, the members of NWOSU Faculty Senate support maintaining the 
current law regarding weapons on campus, in which the President has the discretion to allow 
individuals to carry weapons on campus when the individual circumstances warrant it. We 
strongly oppose any changes to state law regarding weapons on college and university 
campuses." 
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